
Mother’s Day

To all the moms, stepmoms,

grandmothers, guardians, & mother

figures in our Manatee Bay family—

thank you for the love, strength, &

care you pour into our children’s lives

every day. We see you, we appreciate

you, & we celebrate you this Mother’s

Day, this month, & always. 💛
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April Highlights Welcome Officers!
APEX

 Our APEX fundraiser was a big

success—thank you to everyone who

donated, volunteered, & supported!

100% of the funds will go toward

school improvements & beautification.

Students wrapped it all up with a

fun-filled day on the inflatable

obstacle course!

Spring Book Fair

 The Spring Book Fair was a

wonderful celebration of reading! It

was great to see so many students

excited about books. Thank you to our

amazing parent volunteers—your

support helps turn proceeds into

points used entirely to enhance

classrooms & curriculum.

At our last general meeting of the year,

we proudly elected our new PTA

officers for the 2025–2026 school year!

Please join me in congratulating &

warmly welcoming the dedicated

parents who have stepped up to lead

our PTA into its next chapter:

President: Sharilyn Cannon

Vice President: Stephany Dieguez

2nd Vice President: Mariel Garcia

Treasurer: Lana Valdman

Recording Secretary: Danielle Sanchez

Corresponding Secretary: Joanne

Castillo

Immediate Past President: Adelina Snell 

I’m confident this amazing team will

lead with heart & do great things for

our school! Thank you leaders!
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